
From: Ann Reusch [mailto:areusch@westernreservebank.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 5:01 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Section 343 of teh Dodd-Frank Act 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
We are of the opinion that the required notice be succinct and the bullets that directly impact the 
customer be first in the notice.  Perhaps the information about the name of the act and it's sponsors 
could be at the end.   
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